Anniversary Statement: ATR 72-202, G-
NPTF

This statement provides an update on the AAIB investigation into a serious
incident involving an ATR 72-202, G-NPTF, on approach to East Midlands
Airport, on 17 January 2023.


http://www.government-world.com/anniversary-statement-atr-72-202-g-nptf/
http://www.government-world.com/anniversary-statement-atr-72-202-g-nptf/

